
From: Planning Consultation Mailin
To: Planning
Subject: RE: Stoupe Brow Farm, Browside, Ravenscar, - NYM/2018/0005/FL
Date: 09 January 2018 12:55:31

Hello,
 
Thank you for consultation letter.  However, the condition requested is not for Yorkshire Water
to provide any comments on.
 
Kind regards
 
Jim McGlade
Planning Assistant
Land Use Planning
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